



9-10-2021

Dear Parents,

I hope you and your family are doing well. I'm writing to give you an update on our status here at ICS. We have passed all of our inspections and the restoration company is moving along well with tarping of the roofs, moisture mitigation and minor repairs.

However, I am disappointed to report that due to water intrusion, we have developed some mold in a few classrooms, and thorough and proper mitigation is going to take a couple of days longer than expected. We will not take any unnecessary chances and want to be absolutely certain that our students are safe when they return. We are pushing back our reopening date from Monday, September 13th to Wednesday, September 15th.

The mitigation company will be working through the weekend and have assured me that based on what they know now, we will be ready to open on Wednesday. If anything changes, I will let you know. Please continue to stay safe, well, and keep the faith! We will get through this!

In Christ,
Kim DiMarco